
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Chillingham                       Term: Summer 1                   

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

In English this term, we have been 

looking at animals and listening to 

the different sounds that the 

animals make. The children have 

been matching sounds to animals 

and producing sentences starting 

with “I hear”. It has been lovely to 

watch the children listen attentively 

and show what they are learning.  

 

In Maths, we have been learning 

about patterns and shape. The 

children have been looking at and 

working with repeated patterns 

and the properties of shapes. This 

learning has also been supported 

by exploring pattern and shape 

during bucket time. 

 

In life lessons, our focus has been 

working on people who help us. The 

pupils have been looking at a 

growing list of jobs and roles 

including police, doctor and 

teacher. The pupils have been 

given the chance to choose who 

helps them. 

 

In cooking, we have been making 

fried eggs by following a set of 

instructions. Eggs have also 

reappeared in bucket-time. The 

pupils have been exploring a wide 

range of foods through touch, 

taste, smell and sight.  They have 

also used a picture to generate 

some writing. 
 

        

Dates & Points to remember:  

Monday 6th June – First Day of Term 6 
 

Friday 15th July – Last Day of Term 6 


